
 
 

September 12, 2016 
Announcement 1226 

 

Pharmacy Providers:  Instructions for Claims for Gender 

Identity Disorder Hormones 

Effective June 28, 2016, in order to be reimbursed for female and male hormones for recipients diagnosed with 

Gender Identity Disorders, one ICD-10 code from F64.1 through F64.9 (Gender Identity Disorders) must be 

documented on the prescription and included on the claim. 

 


